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Top DEP Stories 
 
Carbondale News: Peregrine falcons banded in educational event 
https://www.thecarbondalenews.com/news/20190517/peregrine-falcons-banded-in-educational-event 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: State official details largest expansion for AOAA since opening five years ago 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/state-official-details-largest-expansion-for-aoaa-since-
opening-five/article ef48bc5f-594a-5177-9040-0ac79fee7c5b.html 
 
Mentions 
 
StateImpact PA: DEP accused of ‘foot-dragging’ on 2-year-old request to regulate PFAS chemical 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/05/20/dep-accused-of-foot-dragging-on-2-year-old-
request-to-regulate-pfas-chemical/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Judge shuts down waste water pipe from Westmoreland landfill to Belle Vernon sewage 
plant 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/05/17/Injunction-shuts-down-waste-water-
pipe-from-Westmoreland-landfill-to-Belle-Vernon-sewage-plant/stories/201905170154  
 
Observer-Reporter: Cecil property sale remains point of contention 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/cecil-property-sale-remains-point-of-
contention/article 6e4b458c-78ca-11e9-a79c-53eb71d4223c.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Some Washington Township residents could get hit with stormwater fees 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/some-washington-township-residents-could-get-hit-
with-stormwater-fees/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: State DEP to visit Wood-Mode facility 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/snyder county/state-dep-to-visit-wood-mode-
facility/article 94ceb170-bc02-521a-886f-bfa4adee7d2d.html 
 
Restore Pennsylvania 
 
LNP: Governor’s initiative contains hidden tax (letter) 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/letters to editor/governor-s-initiative-contains-hidden-tax-
letter/article 6de9b122-78d0-11e9-8536-a71c0d7485eb.html 
 
Air 
 
Pennlive: ‘Statistical malpractice’: the ALA’s attack on Pittsburgh 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/05/statistical-malpractice-the-alas-attack-on-pittsburgh-
opinion.html 
 
PennLive: Trump is returning to a much better Pennsylvania than he saw in 2016 | Opinion 



https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/05/statistical-malpractice-the-alas-attack-on-pittsburgh-
opinion.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
WITF/StateImpact: What is cap-and-trade? 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/05/what-is-cap-and-trade.php 
 
WESA: New Research Explores Potential Downside Of Nudging People To Reduce Carbon Footprint 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/new-research-explores-potential-downside-nudging-people-reduce-carbon-
footprint 
 
Allegheny Front: Poll: Most Pennsylvanians Think Climate Change is Major Public Health Risk 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/poll-most-pennsylvanians-think-climate-change-is-major-public-health-
risk/ 
 
Express-Times: Pa. joined the Climate Alliance. Here’s what must happen next | Opinion 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/opinion/2019/05/pa-joined-the-climate-alliance-heres-what-must-
happen-next-opinion.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Bald eagles thriving in NJ, PA 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20190519/bald-eagles-thriving-in-nj-pa 
 
KDKA: Alligator Found In Southside Riverfront Park 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/05/18/south-side-alligator-river/  
  
Tribune-Review: Packsaddle Paddle features Conemaugh River trip, picnic 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/packsaddle-paddle-features-conemaugh-river-trip-picnic/ 
 
Post-Gazette: All first-year construction at Ohiopyle finished except parking lot 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2019/05/19/Ohiopyle-State-Park-Youghiogheny-
River-construction-parking-lot/stories/201905180006 
 
Allegheny Front: Trying to Keep Bats Flying in the Face of an Epidemic 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/a-glimmer-of-hope-for-bats/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Rustbelt River Almanac  
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2019/05/19/Rustbelt-River-Almanac-Pittsburgh-nature-
birds-Patrick-McShea-Next-Page/stories/201905190057  
 
Tribune-Review: Trail Town Festival set for Heritage Trail 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/trail-town-festival-set-for-heritage-trail/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Trees, trails part of Etna pool’s opening day celebration 
https://triblive.com/local/fox-chapel/trees-trails-part-of-etna-pools-opening-day-celebration/  
 



Tribune-Review: Designs to be unveiled for potential Allegheny River Trail Park 
https://triblive.com/local/fox-chapel/designs-to-be-unveiled-for-potential-allegheny-river-trail-park/ 
 
Erie Times: Conneaut Area team will compete in state Envirothon 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190518/conneaut-area-team-will-compete-in-state-envirothon 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: PPL tree program takes root, helps power lines, environment 
https://www.dailyitem.com/the danville news/news/ppl-tree-program-takes-root-helps-power-lines-
environment/article 1bf585c8-fe94-5762-8112-2d9f6f181223.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Rail Trail transfer still held up 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/rail-trail-transfer-still-held-up/article 2b645331-7c17-
52b7-8eb7-56044a00d6cb.html  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Mayor thanks all involved in borough cleanup (LTE) 
https://www.newsitem.com/opinion/letters to editor/mayor-thanks-all-involved-in-borough-
cleanup/article 88abd8c9-ab92-57c6-9e89-f803ab66ae62.html 
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: Storms cause power outages affecting thousands across Central Pa. 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/05/storms-causing-power-outages-affecting-thousands-across-
central-pa.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Some UGI rates to increase June 1 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/some-ugi-rates-to-increase-june-1 
 
Allegheny Front: How to Save Bats as Wind Energy Expands 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/how-to-save-bats-as-wind-energy-expands/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Fastest-growing nuclear business is tearing down U.S. plants 
https://triblive.com/news/wire-stories/fastest-growing-nuclear-business-is-tearing-down-u-s-plants/ 
 
Citizen’s Voice: Can you own an electric car without a home charger? 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/can-you-own-an-electric-car-without-a-home-charger-1.2484838 
 
Pennsylvania Business Report: Reps. Kail, Turzai highlight “Energize PA” legislative package 
https://pennbizreport.com/news/13089-reps-kail-turzai-highlight-energize-pa-legislative-package/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Observer-Reporter: Washington seventh-graders create sculpture with historical glass  
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/washington-seventh-graders-create-sculpture-with-
historical-glass/article cbf6eb2e-77de-11e9-bea1-c72e87bae4f6.html 
 
Mining 
 
Tribune-Review: Coal still fuels economic fire in Pennsylvania, industry study reports 



https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/coal-still-fuels-economic-fire-in-pennsylvania-industry-study-
reports/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville sets fracking well hearing for next month 
https://triblive.com/local/murrysville/murrysville-sets-fracking-well-hearing-for-next-month/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Pennlive: Native plants amazingly resilient when invasives removed, says Penn State study 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2019/05/native-plants-amazingly-resilient-when-invasives-removed-
says-penn-state-study.html 
 
WESA: Study Finds Increase In Lyme Disease-Carrying Ticks In Pennsylvania 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/study-finds-increase-lyme-disease-carrying-ticks-pennsylvania 
 
Scranton Times: Thank the dreary weather for gypsy moth decline 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/thank-the-dreary-weather-for-gypsy-moth-decline-1.2484888 
 
Waste 
 
WJAC: Unwanted cleaning supplies and pesticides collected during recycling day 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/unwanted-cleaning-supplies-and-pesticides-collected-during-recycling-
day 
 
Tribune-Review: 2 DAs obtain injunction against municipal authority, warn of pollution to Mon River 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/2-das-obtain-injunction-against-municipal-authority-warn-of-
pollution-to-mon-river/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh is better at recycling rhetoric than recycling trash 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/brian-oneill/2019/05/20/Pittsburgh-is-better-at-recycling-
rhetoric-than-recycling-trash/stories/201905200019  
 
Tribune-Review: China’s ban on scrap imports a boon to U.S. recycling plants 
https://triblive.com/news/wire-stories/chinas-ban-on-scrap-imports-a-boon-to-u-s-recycling-plants-2/  
 
Tribune-Review: Pennsylvania Waste Industries offering cash for cleanup 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/pennsylvania-waste-industries-offering-cash-for-cleanup/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Baldwin zoning board denies plans for hazardous waste disposal company 
https://triblive.com/local/south-hills/baldwin-zoning-board-denies-plans-for-hazardous-waste-disposal-
company/ 
 
Erie Times: Fairview students have recycled 1,330 markers through Crayola in two months 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190520/fairview-students-have-recycled-1330-markers-through-
crayola-in-two-months 
 



Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Chief fumes over fire; wires fried when owner burned flood-damaged 
house 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/051819/page/1/story/chief-fumes-over-fire 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Dumpster mishap kills Hazleton worker 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/051619/page/4/story/dumpster-mishap-kills-hazleton-
worker 
 
Water 
 
State Impact: Pa., N.J., Delaware governors pledge to cooperate on Delaware River Basin environment 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/05/17/pa-n-j-delaware-governors-pledge-to-cooperate-
on-delaware-river-basin-environment/ 
 
State Impact: Video: U.S. House hearing on PFAS ‘contamination and exposure’ 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/05/18/video-u-s-house-hearing-on-pfas-contamination-
and-exposure/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Officials weigh fees on runoff 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/05/officials-weigh-fees-on-runoff/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Commission reviews Morris Township development  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/commission-reviews-morris-township-
development/article 5858c021-9ac5-5abf-9a57-d1ac9074c1f5.html 
 
FOX43: Heavy rains batter South Central Pennsylvania, flood roads 
https://fox43.com/2019/05/19/heavy-rains-batter-south-central-pennsylvania-flood-roads/ 
 
Citizen’s Voice: Heavy spring rains putting farmers on edge 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/heavy-spring-rains-putting-farmers-on-edge-1.2484490 
 
WTAE: Injunction to stop fracking waste from getting into Monongahela River 
https://www.wtae.com/article/injunction-to-stop-fracking-waste-from-getting-into-monongahela-
river/27518872 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Paved paradise at former park (LTE) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/paved-paradise/article 363df211-80c8-5c39-a741-
473834b9cef7.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Neighbors doubt flooding fix; Berwick will find solution to runoff 
problems, official pledges 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/051919/page/1/story/neighbors-doubt-flooding-fix 
 
WSKG: PA, NJ, Delaware Governors Pledge To Cooperate On Delaware River Basin Environment 
https://wskg.org/news/pa-nj-delaware-governors-pledge-to-cooperate-on-delaware-river-basin-
environment/ 
 
Miscellaneous 



 
ABC27: Trump's EPA shifts more environmental enforcement to states 
https://www.abc27.com/news/politics/trumps-epa-shifts-more-environmental-enforcement-to-
states/2013473058 
 
WGAL: Pennsylvania DCNR taking steps to halt spread of invasive species at state park lakes 
https://www.wgal.com/article/pennsylvania-dcnr-taking-steps-to-halt-spread-of-invasive-species-at-
state-park-lakes/27511707 
 
Pennlive: Thunderstorms batter Central Pa.; worst damage reported in northern Lancaster County 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/05/calmer-weather-moves-in-after-thunderstorms-batter-
central-pa.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Severe storms cause injuries, home damage, road closures in eastern Lancaster County 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/severe-storms-cause-injuries-home-damage-road-
closures-in-eastern-lancaster-county 
 
WGAL: Severe weather causes damage in parts of central Pennsylvania 
https://www.wgal.com/article/tornado-warning-in-effect-for-portions-of-lebanon-schuylkill-counties-
lancaster-york-central-pennsylvania/27520821 
 
Pennlive: And then it was gone. Martin Tower goes down in Bethlehem. 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/05/and-then-it-was-gone-martin-tower-goes-down-in-
bethlehem.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Defunct steelmaker's 21-story headquarters imploded 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/defunct-steelmaker-s--story-headquarters-
imploded/article 3bf0c7d5-44b6-5536-8de2-e79df86da722.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: EHP plans meeting to address cancer cases in Washington County, Canon-McMillan  
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/ehp-plans-meeting-to-address-cancer-cases-in-
washington-county/article aa6c4fda-78a6-11e9-940f-abe1ea6f14c9.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh-area school districts embracing sustainability with food choices 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/education/2019/05/18/public-education-food-service-
sustainability-school-cafeterias-mt-lebanon-deer-lakes/stories/201905090206  
 
Post-Gazette: ESG investors care about more than just the environment 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/money/2019/05/18/ESG-investors-care-about-more-than-just-
the-environment/stories/201905170114 
 
Tribune-Review: Trump’s EPA shifts more environmental enforcement to states 
https://triblive.com/news/world/trumps-epa-shifts-more-environmental-enforcement-to-states/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Amish population grows by 1,000 a year, despite Lancaster County's urban 
sprawl, development 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/amish-population-grows-by-a-year-despite-lancaster-county-
s/article e24c564e-678e-11e9-9ba4-bf1905bae642.html 


